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We regularly inspect and maintain schools to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our school 
communities. 
 
The school holidays are the ideal time for a lot of maintenance and project work to take place 
across the state without disrupting learning. 
 

Planned work over the Summer School Holidays 

We will be doing work at your school during the Summer School Holidays. This period may 
include from the end of the school day on Thursday 19 December 2024 up to the first day of 
Term 1, Friday 31 January 2025. 

As part of planned work, we are refurbishing the ceilings in Buildings A, C and D at Fisher 
Road School.  

Although the vacation and swimming programs will be running at the school during the 
holiday period this work will not impact these programs. Works will be isolated from students 
and staff within a construction zone.  

 

Work hours 

Work will be undertaken during the approved work times of Monday to Friday 7am to 5pm. 

There may be some construction noise during this period as well as trucks and contractors 
accessing the school and construction zones.  

The maintenance work is expected to be finished by Day 1 Term 1 2025, weather and other 
conditions permitting. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest 
priority.     
  
Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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